Cooman, Kevin

From: Mark Stevens <mwstevens63@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 10:01 PM

To: Jay Saylor

Cc: Rick Hill; GRH4H - Dave Conrad; MJJoyce Yahoo; SandyJoyce58@yahoo.com;

wlilly@rochester.rr.com; charlie; Dan Killoran; carbrown@rochester.rr.com; Cindy
Stanton; Bob Haas MRUCC; Bill Holliday; Nick McClain; Ed Daniel; George Orosz;
Christopher Hirschler; RTocci@dor.org; Judy Burgeson; Cooman, Kevin

Subject: Habitat Update - 108 Ackerman

Attachments: 108 Ackerman Update 8.11.2023.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Hi All,

We had our monthly GRIB meeting last week. Here is an update on 108 Ackerman.

The foundation is complete, and Habitat is ready for volunteers to help with construction. If you would like to
volunteer, you can register at https://give.grhabitat.org/campaigns/27504-grib-construction-
volunteering/volunteer . The days available on the site are Fridays and Saturdays. If you are interested in a
day during the week, let me know and | will contact Habitat to see what'’s available. Also, if you would like to
reserve a day for a group from your church, let me know and | will make the arrangements. Our friends from
Mountain Rise have already reserved Thursday, Sep 21 for a work party.

We are planning to have a Wall Raising Ceremony on Sep 9 at 10:30 am. This will be confirmed on Aug
31. Our alternate date, if the site is not ready, is Sep 23. Let me know if you plan to attend. Each member
coalition will have an opportunity to have pictures taken raising a wall.

Attached is a flyer put together by Habitat.

Thanks for your support of Perinton Congregations. Let me know if you have any questions.

Regards,
Mark



